
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 Trip Nuclear Races Wild Forest Obstacle Course –Wednesday 7th July 2021 
 
We are pleased to let you know that we have been able to organise a day trip for Year 6 before they move to their 
new schools.   
 
The children will be taking part in a muddy obstacle course at the above venue based in Essex.  The course is 
designed to build on team spirit whilst crawling, jumping and running through mud and water.  The children will get 
wet and muddy so will need to wear something you don’t mind getting muddy, and of course, dress for the weather!  
The centre recommends trainers and clothing of a lightweight material not cotton.  These will get extremely muddy so 
old/cheap items of clothing and footwear would be best.  The children must bring a full change of clothing in a named 
plastic bag, this should include underwear, a change of footwear, as well as a towel.  Once the course has been 
completed the children will be able to shower and change into their clean clothing before having their packed lunch.  
The children can then put their dirty clothing in their named plastic bag to go home. 
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch including drinks (please note no nuts, cans or glass bottles).  Children 
entitled to free school meals may order a packed lunch from school.  Please indicate on the slip below if you would 
like to order one.  
 
The children should be in school for 8.30 a.m. as the coach will be leaving promptly at 8.45 a.m. and we will return by 
approximately 3.00 p.m.  
 
We will need a contribution of £31.40 per child for this trip, which will be set up on an instalment basis as set out 
below: 
 
Instalment 1 Due by 12 May 2021 £11.40 
Instalment 2 Due by 26 May 2021 £10.00 
Instalment 3 Due by 9 June 2021 £10.00 
 
The first instalment of £11.40 is payable by Wednesday 12 May 2021.  Please sign and return the slip below to the 
school office Wednesday 12 May.  If you qualify for Pupil Premium you may be eligible for a subsidy for this trip.  
Please contact the school office in confidence with any queries regarding the reduced rate. 
 
Payments must be made on-line using the School Money link on the home page of the school website 
www.hamsey.surrey.sch.uk.  Unfortunately if not enough contributions are received the trip will not be able to go 
ahead.  Please note that in accordance with the school Charging Policy, we will only be able to issue a refund for 
costs not already incurred if your child is unable to go on the day.  This will also apply to children whose behaviour 
has meant they are unable to participate in the trip.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Miss Chatfield     Mr Brown 

  

http://www.hamsey.surrey.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 6 Trip Nuclear Races Wild Forest Obstacle Course –Wednesday 7th July 2021 
 
 
 
Please return to school office by Wednesday 12 May 2021 
 
My child will attend the above trip  Y / N 
 
 
I have paid the first instalment of £11.40 on line and agree to pay the outsanding 
Instalments. 
 
I give my permission for my child to go on the above trip.  
 
I have ensured that my child understands that it is important for his/her safety and for the 
safety of the group that any rules and any instructions given by the staff in charge are obeyed. 
 
My child has free school dinners and I wish to order a packed lunch from the canteen.  
 
 
 
 
 
Child's Name ……………………………………………………………… Class …………………………………………. 
   
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………. Parent/carer name …………………………………………. 

Parent/Carer Please print  


